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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to Term 2! We hope you had a relaxing half -term break. It has been lovely to welcome the children 

back to school for what is always a busy and fun packed term! 

Topic: 

This term our new topic, ‘Build, Build, Build’ has a history focus and will look specifically at the life of Isambard 

Kingdom Brunel and his influence on Swindon, as our local town, and on the field of engineering. If you have anything 

at home to support this learning we would love to hear from you! 

Nativity: 

Our Nativity this year will be on Wednesday 11th December at 2pm and Thursday 13th December at 6pm. Birch class 

will take the lead roles and will begin learning songs and lines for their parts as the weeks progress. More details to 

follow!  

P.E.:  

PE days remain the same this term – Thursday mornings (indoor) and Friday afternoons (outdoor). With the colder 

weather approaching, children can wear green or black jogging bottoms.  

Home Learning: 

Thank you for your support in working with your children regularly with spellings at home. We would like the children to 

put some of their spellings into sentences as a weekly home learning task. For fluency to continue to improve, we 

expect the children to read on most school nights and again appreciate your support with this.  

Value:  

Our school value this term is Trust.  

Taking someone at their word 

Relying on someone to support you 

Unbreakable promises 

Showing that you can be trustworthy 

Treasuring good friends 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the School Office on admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org  

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Birch class team.  

Miss Dancer and Mrs Millington 

Build, Build, Build! 
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